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Substance of Very High Concern 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
We, hereby, confirm that none of the Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC), 
as of June 25, 2020, have intentionally been added to the final production step of 
our thermoplastic resin: 
 

Durethan® and Pocan® 
 

To the best of our knowledge, apart from traces below the declarable 1000ppm 
threshold, the listed substances are not known to be present.  
 
Thank you for your interest in the safe use and handling of LANXESS products.   
 
If we may be of any additional assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.    
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
LANXESS Corporation 
 
 
 
 
 


